
 
 

September 30, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

County Administration Building 

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 

County Council, 2nd Floor 

Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

  Pursuant to section 5A-155C of the Prince George’s County Code, please find enclosed the 

Master Plan from the Prince George’s County’s Telecommunications Transmission Facilities 

Coordinating Committee (TTFCC). The Master Plan informs the County Executive, the County 

Council, and our citizens of the TTFCC’s proposed wireless sites for Fiscal Year 2022 during 

Calendar      Year 2021. 

 

  Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Michelle 

D. Lyons, TTFCC Chair. Ms. Lyons and the Telecommunications Transmission Facility 

Consultant,  James Crane, are available to provide a briefing on the Master Plan if you so desire. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Melinda Bolling 

Director 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Tara H. Jackson, Chief Administrative Officer 

Joy A. Russell, Chief of Staff 

Jared M. McCarthy, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 

Terry L. Bell, County Council Liaison 

Michelle D. Lyons, TTFCC Chair 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


